












 

 
 

  
Growing Years Day Camp 

School-Age Care 
Early Registration 

 
 
Wondering where your new kindergartner will go when class is dismissed? Not 
quite ready to leave the Growing Years family? Well, you don’t have to! 
Growing Years Day Camp has a space reserved for your “big kid.” Our program 
offers recreation in an environment that encourages children to pursue and 
discover their own interests, but also provides structure in the way of daily 
homework help and review. If you are interested in learning more about our 
program and reserving a place for your child, please return this form to your 
child’s class before March 23, 2018. Forms received after Friday, March 23rd 
will not necessarily reserve your child’s spot in the program. 
 
A staff member from the Day Camp will contact you to answer any questions 
you may have- or feel free to call at 510-733-0848. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -Cut and Return This Portion- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 
 
School your child will attend in the Fall: (please circle) 
 
Proctor        Chabot         Stanton        CVE      Marshall 
 
Parent’s Name: ___________________________________ 
 
Contact #: ____________________ 
 
Days needed: (please circle) 
 
Monday        Tuesday        Wednesday       Thursday       Friday 
 
Will you need care before school?   Yes       No 
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